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March 27, 2000 

The Honorable Joe Garcia, Chairman 
The Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: 	 Docket No. 000108GU 
Application by the Florida Division of Chesapeake Utilities Corporation for a 
General Rate Increase 

Dear Chairman Garcia: 

This is to notify the Commission that the application by the Florida Division of 
Chesapeake Utilities Corporation, the Minimum Filing Requirements and prefiled direct 
testimony, which are due March 31 , 2000, are now expected to be filed on or before May 
1, 2000. 

This extension is necessary to finalize preparation and review of the filing. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Sincerely, 

£o/jtf!;b
Thomas A. Geoffroy 
Assistant Vice Preside 
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The Florida Public Service Commission 

Commissioner Lila Jaber 
Commissioner Terry Deason 
Commissioner Susan Clark 
Commissioner Leon Jacobs 
William Talbott, Executive Director 
James A. Ward, Deputy Executive DirectodAdministration 
Mary Andrew Bane, Deputy Executive DirectorlTechnical 
Catherine Bedell, General Counsel 
Noreen Davis, Director, Division of Legal Services 
Robert V. Elias, Chief, Bureau of Electric and Gas, Division of Legal Services 
Joseph Jenkins, Director, Division of Electric and Gas 
Cheryl R. Bulecza-Banks, Chief, Bureau of G a s  Regulation 
Timothy Devlin, Director, Division of Auditing and Financial Analysis 
Blanca S. Bayo, Director, Division of Records and Reporting 

Office of Public Counsel 

Jack Shreve, Public Counsel 

Chesaueake Utilities Corporation 

Jim Williams 
Jeff Householder, Consultant 
Wayne L. Schiefelbein, Esq. 


